
Dear Jerry, 	 8/2/72 

this is a receipt for four large envelopes and oneusmall one in 
today's mail. The 

large ones contain what seems to be the files on which Jude was
 to have worked and made 

cards. From the abeneee of cards I presume this was an 4ntire fu
tility, unless some of 

the material disappeared, in whioh case it would be worse. If yo
u are not too busy and 

too important to read the newspapers, i presume that from the la
bel on one of the files 

you may have detected its current relevance and might be willing
 to conceive that not 

having it limited  the amount of backgroundiag I can do on teat particular 
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story. If you can escape the fictions so expedient for you to ha
ve invented, you eight 

also understand that some of this baceexounding has been put to 
good use. 

With the smaller envelope, which contained a few miscellaneous i
tems from my files 

all conveniently not labelled with the Mee from which they came
 was your handwritten 

not dated 7/31, written on a scrap of yellow paper. I think it s
erves your interest to 

have a copy. It reads, "I just received your most recent letter.
 Tau imply that I had no 

right to judge whether or not you have immediate need of nay man
uscripts Lido] of yours 

that I may have. All manuscripts that I have are copies that I m
ade from originals that 

I returned to you. Hence my copies were never in your possession
, and hence I will return 

them only because you don't wish me to have teem copies — not b
ecauee they are your 

property. The copyright is clearly yours, but copies that I made
 are technically mine, 

and I will send thou to you when I get around to it which will m
ost likely be after my 

return from Europe." 
As long as you return all of then, fine. I presume from your pre

vious assurances 

that you have not even copies of these to anyone. I was, when I
 let you have these, 

content for you to have them and happy that you would make copie
s for me, for I then was 

without doubt about trusting you. There were people I was willin
g to have copies. This 

situation you have unilaterally changed and the basis for your 
having copies you have 

opliminated. I won't strain gnats as you do, but the copyright do
es have a meaning and 

intend to exercise the rights it gives me. I don't want= unaut
horised use of,see 

of my materiel teranyone..i_do, regularly, authorize. 04012_40e. I
f you are unaware of it, 

then you should learn this is the purpose of a copyright. I ma q
uite ierioieeabout"thie: 

If everything is the way you saee I am as satisfied as I can be 
under the circumstances. 

But there should be no fingers-creased business, none of your own ,interpretations of 

copyright law or any other such invitation to trouble. If you sa
y you have not gixot. 

copies to anyone, I accept your assurance. If you say you will r
eturn all copies, I will 

take your word for it. 
I can say only that I am sorry that you brought all of this to p

ass for no good 

reason, serving not purpose at all, and I merely note for the re
cord that you have been 

silent on this score when I informed you, as has Gary. For your 
sake and for the sake of 

Your peace of mind in the future, I do hope that the contingenci
es now fairly obvious 

possibilities do not come to peas, for if they doe.etten the shel
l you have constructed 

around you conscience may not be enough. If I do not elaborate, 
it is not by accident. 

Having no reason not to take your word when you give it, I assum
e that you have not 

given copies of these boOks to anyone, for you said, as I recall
, that you had given nothing 

to anyone. If you made an unreported. exception of these books, I
 would like to know be 

whom and I will then decide whether or not I am satisfied Cor th
em to have copies. If I 

heard nothing from you, I will same that yent have made no distr
ibution of what you seem 

to designate as "techni ally" your property,  a fiction. There wi
ll then be no need for 

further correspondence I would like to avoid. 

That you have been unrespondive to a rather large number of thin
gs is your affair. 

That you have been unresponsive is obvious. I do hope you are oa
Pable of th,nkieg clearly 

about them and, if much too late, coming to understand what they
 mean or can mean. If you 

want to kid yourself into thinking it is because of your generou
s nature end desire not to 

engage in disputes I will carry it no further. I desire to break
 this as completely and 

cleanly as is possible - and as soon as possible. 
Sincerely, 
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